WEEKLY UPDATE: 7/11/2016

NORTH CAROLINA FISHERIES ASSOCIATION

""Serving the Commercial Fishing Families of North Carolina since 1952"
Phone: (252) 633-NCFA (6232)
www.ncfish.org
Jerry Schill, President: jerryschill@ncfish.org; ext. 100
David Bush, Fisheries Biologist: davidbush@ncfish.org; ext. 102
Peggy Page, Accounting: pegay@ncfish.org; ext. 103

NCFA Board to meet this week:

NCFA’s Board of Directors will meet on Wednesday, July 13", at Noon at the Civic Center in Washington NC.
all are invited to attend.

From David:
NC Fisheries Workshop Update:

I have gotten a lot of good feedback about the workshop, but cannot plan any further without a confirmation
from folks who wish to attend. If any of you, or your employees/fishermen/associated workers would like to
attend, I need confirmation via email at davidbush@ncfish.org, or by phone at 910-777-1605.

The date is set for September 17th in New Bern, and if things go well, there will be future opportunities for
those that missed it to attend.

Please check with your folks and reply as soon as possible so that this can move forward.

SOUTHERN FLOUNDER:
The clock is ticking and these expenses will only increase, so if you have not yet contributed to the Southern
Flounder Fund, please consider doing so.

If you have not yet contributed, please do so ASAP!

Send your donations to:
NCFA

2807 Neuse Blvd; Suite 11
New Bern, NC 28562

Please make your check out to NCFA/Southern Flounder Fund or to the NC Fisheries Association and be sure
to put Southern Flounder Fund in the memo.
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July 13; Noon; NCFA Board of Directors meeting; Civic Center; Washington NC
Aug 17 — 19: Marine Fisheries Commission meeting; Hilton Brownstone, Raleigh



